ACKNOWLEDGMENTS

Thanks are due to the following people who participated in this project:

Staff of Seattle Public Library, including:

- **Heather McLeland-Wieser** and **Carletta Wilson**, who initially proposed and propelled the project; and
- **John LaMont,** who photographed the pages of the *Scrap Book of Picture Cards* and was the liaison for Seattle Public Library.

Members of the Puget Sound Chapter of the Association of Professional Genealogists, including:

- Cathryn Vannice, who served as Scrapbook Project Coordinator during 2007
- Bonnie Jean MacDonald, Trish Hackett Nicola, CG, and Melonie Soper Ramsey, for researching ships and companies mentioned in the Scrapbook, as well as the individual owners and their families. Their ongoing involvement, attendance at meetings, and suggestions for what to put on this website has also been quite helpful. Patricia Summers-Smith for technical advice.
- **Evelyn M. Roehl,** who served as Scrapbook Project Coordinator from 2008 through 2011. She researched, compiled, and wrote the information contained in the Chapters 1 and 3-9 and contributed to the card research information herein. Her work is published on the Puget Sound Chapter of Professional Genealogists' website with her permission.

Members of other chapters of the Association of Professional Genealogists, including:

- **Lisa D. Petersen** (past member of PS-APG, and now a member of the National Capital Area chapter), for reviewing and suggesting changes to the "Journey" article.
- **Amy Amer** (member of the Great Lakes chapter), for research pertaining to Erie, Pennsylvania.

We are also grateful for the financial assistance [by way of a grant] provided by the **Association of Professional Genealogists**, which helped bring this endeavor into fruition.

Our sincere appreciation goes to the **Okanogan County Historical Society** and **Candace Medeiros** for permission to reprint photographs of George W. Lee and other members of his family.

Lastly, we would like to acknowledge the following institutions for textual and microfilm resources from which information for this project was gathered: **Family History Library** in Salt Lake City, Utah; **Washington State Archives, Central Branch,** in Ellensburg; University of Washington **Suzzallo-Allen Library** in Seattle; and of course **The Seattle Public Library**.